
STHS tour of new facilities
South Tahoe High School is hosting an Open House on Aug. 26
from 9am-3pm.

Principal Ivone Larson and staff members will show people
around the new facilities.

In April, the Construction Arts Transportation Academy opened
and the new two-story, 15-classroom Stadium View building will
be completed Aug. 1. Work is progressing on the Performing
Arts modernization project and the new Tahoe Arts and Design
Academy.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/07/sths-tour-of-new-facilities/

